MINUTES OF THE COLLINS-MAXWELL BOARD COMMUNITY FORUMS RELATING TO POTENTIAL BOND ELECTION COLLINS ELEMENTARY COMMONS, NOVEMBER 11, 2014 MAXWELL LARGE GYMNASIUM, NOVEMBER 17, 2014

President Lowell Crouse presented information and answered questions related to facility improvements and finance options in preparation for the December 2, 2014 special election. Board members in attendance were Mark Huntrods, Bryce Caple, Lowell Crouse and Brad Plunkett. Justin Boege was absent. Administrators present were Superintendent Jason Ellingson, Board Secretary/Business Manager Bonnie Mitchell and MS/HS Principal Kevin Williams.

Also in attendance were Joe Benesh from Shive+Hattery, along with Jon Hand and Scott Kutchen from Story Construction, to answer any questions related to the facilities improvement project at the MS/HS in Maxwell.

With the community meeting being held on the 17th of November, the regular board meeting has now been moved to November 24th at 7:00 p.m. in the Maxwell Library.

Bonnie Mitchell Board Secretary